
 Livonia Public Schools 
 District Services 
 
 
 
Date: May 10, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   Parking Lot Maintenance 
 

I am requesting that the parking lot maintenance (crack fill and restriping) at 12 
site locations be placed on the agenda for the May 15, 2023, Committee of the 
Whole meeting. The recommended vendor is Titan Pavement in the amount of 
$40,060 and the cost will be paid from the General Fund. While Titan was the 
only vendor of the six that were contacted regarding the bid, their total bid 
amount was within our planned budget and an amount the district expected for a 
project of this size and scope. 

The 12 site locations are:  Buchanan, Cass, Coolidge, Cooper, Garfield, Grant, 
Hayes, Hoover, Randolph, Roosevelt, Johnson, and Jackson. 

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 

 
 Attachments 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
PF/ko 

 


